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Mai Vang - §91 Mackubin public hearing, Tuesday Nov. 22
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From: "Kujala, Kristine" <Kristine.Kujala@CO.RAMSEY.MN.US>
To: "Mai Vang" <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 11/21/2011 4:00 PM

Subject: 591 Mackubin public hearing, Tuesday Nov. 22

Hello Mai-
Tomorrow at 9:00 there is a hearing for 591 Mackubin to consider the repair or removal of it. | thought we
already talked about this one but maybe it was laid over to give us additional time for a review and evaluation.

This is a tax forfeited property and after evaluation, the county intends to remove the structure. Here’s where
we are at in the process: The interior has been cleaned-out; pre-demolition surveys have been completed
indentifying all hazardous materials that are required to be removed prior to demolition; hazardous materials
are being abated by contractors hired by the county; the Request for Quotes for this job is expected to be
posted either November 23 or 30 by CAS.

Do you feel Marcia will need any more info for tomorrow’s hearing?

Thanks,
Kris
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